Mackenzie District Council

April council meeting

From Lake Tekapo Lion Club

Subject Forestry

The Mayor, Councillers and Council Staff

Lake Tekapo Lions Club would like to express interest in the Pinus Muricata trees, the Eastern end of
Block A, behind Murray Street/ Burnet Place .After discussion with some of the Forestry committee
members ,we will, if passed by the council clear cut the block, and stack the logs at convenient place
away from the tree block. This will leave the block available for removal of waste, ready for
replanting. It is our understanding that the council will be responsible for cleaning of waste. The logs
will be ringed and split for firewood during spring and it is our intention to be out of the area by
Christmas.

The lake Tekapo Lion Club are experienced at felling trees, we have a proven history within the
region. The Club has worked with the council over various tree blocks for the benefit of the council
and Lions. The Lion Club sell the firewood with in the township and majority of the money donated
back to the community .

Thanks for your consideration
Stephen Crone

President ,Lake Tekapo Lion Club



